Whitingham Planning Commission
PO Box 529

Jacksonville, VT 05342

Special Meeting

May 26, 2016

Attendees:  PC Members: Brad Lackey, Linda Donaghue, and Kristen Breeden; WRC staff: John Bennett; Zoning Administrator: Gig Zboray.

Brad called the meeting to order at 7:13.

John told the group that the grant has been successfully closed out.  
John distributed updated maps.  There was a question as to whether there is a list of historical sites in town and should that be included in the Town Plan.

Kristen reported on her suggested changes to both sections addressing housing, in the Community Profile and the separate Housing section.  There were no significant changes in the Community Profile, although the language and information were simplified.  Kristen will continue to work toward the same goals in the Housing section.

John suggested that Linda hold off on grammar and punctuation changes until he is finished with the document and hands off to the commission.

Gig had numerous corrections to suggest up to page 35.  

Sections were assigned to various members for re-writes.  Phil is expected to address #2 in Internet and Broadband Service.

Commission addressed the Green application to change a residential building to commercial and residential.  Commission was concerned about parking and residents should be encouraged to park two deep or along the road and other statutory criteria were adequately met.  At 8:51, Brad made a motion to approve the application, Kristen seconded.  All in favor.

Commission reviewed the minutes of April 20.  

Meeting adjourned at 9:01.

Linda will contact members as to their availability for a meeting in July.

